Mattersey and Mattersey Thorpe Neighbourhood Plan

Notes from the meeting held on 28th June 2016

Chair :  Bob Kendall agreed to chair the meeting

Apologies were received from 3 residents and 1 Parish Councillor

The meeting was attended by 4 residents, 2 Parish Councillors, the Parish Clerk and Helen Metcalfe.

Notes from the last meeting were agreed.

Our Guest Helen Metcalfe  a Director of  ‘Planning for People’ and our consultant for the Neighbourhood Plan gave a PowerPoint presentation, it included the way forward for us as a group. 

Helen is going to email a copy of the presentation to Adele for us.
Suggestions from Helen of work we need to be doing.
1. Work up a ‘Vision’ and Objectives before the next meeting with Helen.
2. Google -  National Planning Policy Framework   paragraphs  183-185 
3. Do a Census analysis, from the Office for National Statistics 2001-2011

To include

Age of the population with the changes from 2001 to 2011

Transport

Travel to work

Size of the houses and number of bedrooms

4. Look on Zoopla for general house prices

5. Look at Fuel poverty, Energy efficiency Plan

6. Do a S.W.O.T.  (Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities, Threats)

7.Get a site assessment for N.Plan in ‘My Community’

8. Press BDC for SHLAA in July

9.Do a Questionnaire for all the businesses in the parish, one question to ask is are they thinking of expanding
10. Ask BDC for the SHLAA criteria

11. Look at both Misson and Elkesley’s plans

12, Think about using ‘Urban designer’

Bob has agreed to look for the information from the census

Adele has agreed to contact BDC for the SHLAA criteria

Another big Thank you to Helen for attended the meeting and providing us with lots of work to do.
AOB

School - Tony had the results from the children’s survey in PowerPoint form, a big thank you to Tony and his company for all the work.

Weebly is having more and regular hits.

Date of the next meeting  Thursday 14th July 2016 7pm
